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DPC Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes
November 19, 2008

Attendees:  Husam Abdallah, Jack Akester, Wanda Boston, Burley Melton, Kevin Murphy, Gary Wirt
	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION

	Approval of Minutes

	Minutes were reviewed and approved as written.
	Informational.

	Old Business


	
	

	Internal Audits

 New Committee Member
	DPC continues to conduct internal audits.  It was recently discovered that the patient trip form needed to be updated to improve auditing purposes. 

Mr. Kevin Murphy’s wife has been accepted as a committee member.  She is a registered nurse and is interested in giving back what she can to the hospital.  

	Informational.
Informational.



	New Business


	
	

	DPC Updates 

Performance Improvement Director

Chief of Psychiatry
Joint Commission

Carvel

DPC Job Fair

Town Hall

Group Home Placements

Mitchell Concerns

Status of New Hospital
	We have a new Performance Improvement Director, Fernando Ollano.  He comes to us from CMS.  The main scope of his job is risk assessment, PM46 investigations, Medical Records and Utilization Review.

We have a new Chief of Psychiatry, Dr. Melva Green.

Joint Commission was recently here for a justification survey.  Feedback from the surveyor was very positive.  

The Carvel population may be relocated to the Kent/Sussex building.  The area has been inspected by CMS and DLC and recommendations are in place.  This move would be beneficial for the patients, as they will be able to attend more programming.  The current census on Carvel is 32.

DPC held a Job Fair in September, it was very well attended.  

There is a Town Hall session held every other month to keep information flowing and lines of communication open.  There will be a Family Town Hall on January 21, 2009 at 7:30.  

Several patients from DPC are scheduled for discharge in January to the new group home in Newark.   PSI will be the provider.  DPC plans to transition approximately 10 additional patients to group homes in January.  

Ms. Boston discussed the following areas of concern in the Mitchell Building:  semi glaze is needed for the ceramic tile, hallways are unsafe and the carpet is stained.   These concerns should be put on the NAMI monitoring report.  
At this time, funds are not available to proceed with the new hospital.  It may be on hold for up to 1 year.


	Informational.

Informational.

Informational.

Informational.

Informational.

Committee Members are invited to attend the Family Town Hall.

Informational.



	Next Meeting
	The next DPC Advisory Committee Meeting is scheduled for January 21, 2009 at 2:30 p.m.


	Informational


